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May 21, 2007 


10600 Bennish Lane

Rolla, MO 65401

May 21, 2007

Ms. Colleen Dale

Secretary of the Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO  65109

Dear Ms. Dale,
I am writing this letter to you in order to formally request a hearing in regards to a case before your commission.  The case number is GC-2007-0350 and is a case involving a complaint my wife and I have filed against Union Electric d/b/a AmerenUE.

Please let me know if there are any additional steps that I must take in order to make this happen. 
Sincerely,
Dr. Michael F. Maples, PhD

